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Dated: 13th April, 2020  

Ref: C-44b 
 
ALL MEMBERS OF  
SITE ASSOCIATION OF INDUSTRY  
 

INVITATION OF FEDERAL BUDGET PROPOSALS FOR 2020-21 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
The undersigned requests you to kindly assist in preparation of proposals 
for onward submission to the Federal government for the forthcoming 
budget.  
 
As you are aware that the outbreak of COVID-19 is vastly affecting 
economic activity in Pakistan in general and Karachi in particular, leading 
to negative growth, deterioration in current and fiscal balance, disruption 
in supply chain and increased unemployment etc.  
 
Kindly send you brief proposals to: saud@pwi.com.pk with cc to sg@site-
association.org  
  
Your early response would be highly appreciated.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Suleman Chawla  
President 

 


